EBINZU PD



BCSaba@sabagov.nl

Executive Council

Ministry of the Interior and Kingdom Relations
State Secretary for Kingdom Relations and Digitalisation, Mr. Zsolt
Szabó Attn.
Email:

Your number (letter): 2024-0000378246

Your letter of: June 26, 2024 Our number: 307/2024

Subject: Response to proposal postcode range Caribbean Netherlands

Enclosures: -

Saba, July 24, 2024

Dear Mr. Szabó,

With this letter we would like to respond to the proposed postcode range for the Caribbean Netherlands. We thank you for the thorough research carried out and the clearly substantiated advice regarding the three variants. We agree with the proposed variant 2: a postcode range 0000AA-0999ZZ or part thereof.

Chapter 5 of the advisory report outlines a roadmap for the implementation of postal codes in the Caribbean Netherlands. We also agree with this approach and would like to be involved in the next stages of the implementation.

Trusting to have informed you sufficiently, we remain.

Sincerely yours,

The Executive Council of the Public Entity Saba

The Island Secretary

The Island Governor

The Island Governor

J. G. A. Johnson, M. Ed.

cc.EC-mbrs, ISD

Page 1 of 1 When replying, please mention days and number, and address only ONE subject per letter